JGI	SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN COLLEGE	Course:	I PUC
	Vishweshwarapuram, Bangalore.	Subject:	English
	Mock Question Paper	Max. Marks:	100
		Duration:	3:15 hrs
I	Answer the following in a word, a phrase	12 x 1 = 12	
1	Whom did the judgement favour in 'The Gentlemen of the Jungle'?		
2	One of the things that the boy likes to do in the poem 'The School Boy' is		

- 3 Mention the curse about the Medicinal Plant.
- 4 What reason did the narrator give for sleeping all day and having food in the evening?
- 5 What would happen, if we do not regain our sanity about money according to the speaker of the poem 'Money Madness'?
- 6 Where does Babar Ali run classes for poor children?
- 7 What gave the spring everlasting youth, in the poem 'Do not Ask of Me, My Love'?
- 8 What had the goddess instructed Mara, in his dream in 'Watchman of the Lake'?
- 9 Who does 'you' refer to in 'The Farmer's Wife'?
- 10 Who was considered as 'a constant offence' to the slave holder's mistress?
- 11 What does the old woman offer to do at the shrine?
- 12 Where did the Narrator first meet Nicola & Jacopo ?
- II Answer any eight of the following choosing at least two from poems in a paragraph of 80-100 words each $8 \ge 4 = 32$
- 13 With what plan of action did the man build a new house in 'The Gentlemen of the Jungle'?
- 14 Why does the boy find school life unintersting in 'The School Boy'?
- 15 How was Krishna cured of his illness in 'Around a Medicinal Creeper'.
- 16 Describe the embarrasing experience suffered by the narrator in 'Oru Manushyan.'
- 17 What qualities of Mara the watchman, do you appreciate? Why?
- 18 Bring out the contrast between suffering of mankind and beauty of mankind in 'Do Not Ask of Me, My Love'?.
- 19 In What way does the farmer's widow intend to solve the problem.
- 20 Give instance to show the ruthlessness of Mr. Plummer.
- 21 Describe the acts of courage of the two boys during the war.
- 22 Why does the speaker want to be a tree?

III Answer any one of the following in about 200 words:

23 "Comment on the collective money madness as described in the poem 'Money Madness'.

OR

"Nicolo and Jacopo bring nobility to human life." Explain.

OI

Babar Ali's efforts to teach poor children have brought about a transformation in their lives. Discuss.

IV Read the following passage and answer the questions set on it

Lies can be divided into two types: white, lies and black lies. A black lie is a statement we make that we know is false. A white lie is a statement we make that is not in itself false but that leaves out a significant part of the truth. The fact that a lie is white does not in itself make it less of a lie or any more excusable. White lies may be every bit as destructive as black ones. A government that withholds essential information from its people by censorship is no more democratic than one that speaks falsely. The woman who conveniently forgets to mention that she has used up all the money in the family bank account is no less guilty than if she had lied directly. Indeed, because it may seem less reprehensible, the witholding of essential information is the most common form of lying, and because it may be more difficult to detect and confront, it is often even more pernicious than black-lying. White lying is considered socially acceptable in many of our relationships because "we don't want to hurt people's feelings." Yet we may bemoan the fact that our social relationships are generally superficial. Parents often feed their children white lies. This is not only considered acceptable but is thought to be loving and beneficent. Even husbands and wives who have been brave enough to be open with each other find it difficult often to be open with their children.

$10 \ge 1 = 10$

 $1 \ge 6 = 6$

- 25 How does the author define a white lie?
- 26 According to the author, what is common to both types of lies?
- 27 Why is white lying more pernicious than black lying?
- According to the passage, under what circumstance does a woman resort to white lying?
- 29 When is white lie considered socially acceptable?
- 30 Why does the author feel that our social relationships are superficial?
- 32 Write the expression which means injurious / damaging in the paragraph.
- 33 White lying is_
 - a) considered immoral in our relationships.
 - b) socially acceptable in our relationships.
 - c) socially unacceptable in our relationships.

	Fill in the blanks with appropriate articles and pr	epositions given in brackets	$1 \times 4 = 4$		
34	Babar wakes up every morning	_and starts his day	doing		
	some household chores. Then he takesautorikshaw first and later walks to				
	school where he is a class XII st	ident.			
р	(a, an, by, the, at, an)		1 4 4		
B	Fill in the blanks with the suitable from of the ver		$1 \times 4 = 4$		
35	The goddess stood before me. Her tresses				
a	strange light. She (have, splash) her forehead with				
a	Vermilion.		1		
C	0				
36	The man went near the hut. It (was/v		jungle. He		
	went away and(built/build) a better of				
D	Correct the following sentences and rewrite them.		$2 \ge 1 = 2$		
37	One of the boy was 12 years old.				
38	When did you came?				
	Re-write as directed:		$6 \ge 1 = 6$		
39	39 The man came to (seas/cease) the narrator's humiliation.				
	(Fill in the blank with appropriate word given in brac				
40	The(separate) of mother and child was uncomfortable.				
	(Complete the sentence with the right form of the wo	rd given in bracket)			
41	religion/man's/true/is/education.				
	(Re-arrange the segments to form a meaningful sente	nce)			
42	The narrator was asked to accompany the man.				
	(Add a suitable question tag)				
43					
	(Change into a question beginning with the right form	n of 'do')			
44	The German Elite grand established headquartars in <u>Verona</u> .				
	(Frame a question so as to get the underlined words a	s answer)			
VI A	Refer to the following list of events and answer the	e questions set on it:	$1 \ge 4 = 4$		

45 College Union Day

Event	Time
Inagural	9:00 am to 11:00 am
Prize Distribution	11:00 am to 12:15 pm
Cultural Programmes	a) Songs and Dance
	12:15 pm to 2:00 pm
	b) Lunch Break
	2:00 pm to 3:00 pm
	c) Fish Pond
	3:00 pm to 4:00 pm

- (i) How long will the inagural event last?
- (ii) When will the prize distribution begin?
- (iii) The Cultural programmes will take place.a) in the morning b) in the afternoon c) at night
- (iv) What is the time allotted for fish pond?

B Write a letter to the principal of Sarvodaya Vidyalaya, inviting him/her and the staff to attend the Cultural Day Programme of your college. Your letter should contain the following points. Date and time of programme

Venue of the programme

List of a few things in the programme.

VII A. Match the expression under column 'A' to its corresponding language functions under 'B'

47

48

Α	В	
Expressions	Functions	
1) Hello, good morning	a) Expressing sympathy	
2) Shankar, this is Mahesh	b) greeting	
3) Thank you so much.	c) introducing	
4) What a pity!	d) Expressing gratitude	
5) What you saying be right, but	e) disagreeing	

B Complete the dialogue:

Customer: _____ I've got a complaint to make.

Manager : Tell me, _____?

Customer : I've been waiting for the past twenty minutes but no one seem to attend to this table. Manager : ______. I'll send someone at once.

Customer : ____

C Dialogue writing:

49 Naveen has won the championship at the district level athletics meet. His friend Kiran compliments him. Write a dialogue between Naveen and Kiran. The dialogue should cover the following points. About his training About his Victory

About his Victory.

 $1 \ge 5 = 5$

 $1 \ge 5 = 5$

 $1 \ge 4 = 4$

 $1 \ge 3 = 3$